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Chinese Bible School  
MONTHLY REPORT—July 2020 

We are thankful for your prayers for the work of Chinese Bible School. With the 

help of the Lord, we continue to make progress in producing biblical video lessons 

for more than 1.4 billion Chinese people around the world, especially as the 

pandemic is raging and many souls are being taken without putting on Christ.  

In July, we have completed the recordings of The Story of Jesus lessons 48-54. 

These video lessons covered the farewell speech of Jesus, the Lord’s prayer, the 

prayers in Gethsemane, the arrest of Jesus, the trials of Jesus, and the cross of Jesus. 

We are in the process of video post-production including video editing and putting 

together with onscreen graphics. Many thanks to sister Aubrie Deaver and brother 

Mat Cain at World Video Bible School in providing technical support. We are also 

thankful for brother Chin Yong in Malaysia for the production of onscreen 

graphics. We hope and pray that both traditional and simplified versions of video 

lessons can be completed and uploaded to YouTube by the end of August.  

We are glad that the last manuscript of The Story of Jesus, lesson 58, has been 

completed. The final four lessons (55-58) of The Story of Jesus cover the stories 

from Jesus’ burial to His ascension. The video recording of these final lessons will 

be scheduled upon completion of the project in hand.  

Our Tencent QQ online Bible study group continued studying the story of Jesus. 

The lessons for this month were Jesus’ burials, resurrection, and appearances. When 

putting all four gospel accounts together, we are able to harmonize the stories on 

the visits of Jesus’ tomb from the women, Peter and John, and Mary Magdalene. 

The appearances of Jesus to many people were also discussed.  I am glad that I can 

share what I have studied to others using modern technology. The feedback from 

students always is encouraging: 

“Your systematic study and interpretation of Jesus’ story allowed us to 

grasp the overall and contextual ideas from the Bible. I used to read the 

Bible superficially and was not able to connect the books, chapters, and 

verses together. Through these series of online Bible study, I have 

gained much more biblical knowledge and understood the inside of the 

scriptures….I have found my shortcomings in studying the Bible. Your 

diligent labors in the Lord and the attitude of studying God’s word truly 

encourages me. It motivates me to grow both in knowledge and service 

of the Lord that I am able to be soon eating the solid food 

spiritually….Thank you brother for your work and your teaching. 

Amen!” 

 I am thankful for the opportunity to share God’s word online. May God continue to 

bless this Lord’s work. Your support and prayers are definitely in need so the 

message of salvation can continue to reach the Chinese-speaking souls. 


